CHI

N
{

y y

July 28, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein

1924 South 55th

Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr., Dabelstein,

This letter is to verify your receipt of KRCB-FM on
July 14, 1971. Your information logged does agree

with our records.

True, our coverage area does extend past Omaha, but
I am always interested in hearing from DX'ers, nevertheless.

Thank you for your interest in KRCB-FM, and if I can be of
any more help, please don't hesitate to write.

Sincerely,

" Jsge

mes C. Droege
Chief Engineer, KRCB AM & FM
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